
From: Frank, Steven (Law 
Sent: 12/13/2012 8:40:40 PM 
To: 'Lafrenz, Donald J.' (donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Sharp, Shelly (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SSM3); Hughes, John 

(Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); Myers, Richard A. 
(richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E GRC — October workshop deck 

Don, 

Thanks for the note and voicemail. We can absolutely do that. I'm sure that Shelly or others 
will have questions for you about what specifics you'd like us to cover to make sure that we hit 
the mark, but I am sure this will not be a problem. 

Thanks again, 

SF 

From: Lafrenz, Donald J. [mailto:donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 4:29 PM 
To: Frank, Steven (Law) 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Sharp, Shelly; Myers, Richard A. 
Subject: RE: PG&E GRC - October workshop deck 

Steve, 

I left you a voicemail this afternoon. For the Jan 18 workshop, can PG&E include in its 
presentation a slide and some discussion about the development of the GRC revenue 
requirements and the results of operations modeling process? 

I can discuss early next week after you have had a chance to think about this. I would like to 
know whether this topic can be included in the presentation by Tuesday 12/18 if possible. 
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Thanks, 

-Don (703-1063) 

From: Lafrenz, Donald J. 
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 3:37 PM 
To: 'Frank, Steven (Law)' 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Sharp, Shelly; Myers, Richard A. 
Subject: RE: PG&E GRC - October workshop deck 

Thanks, Steve. 

I think it is a good idea to update the Oct 2012 presentation for use at the Jan 18, 2013 
workshop. 1 will look at the Oct workshop deck in detail and let you know if I have any 
specific suggestions. 

-Don 

From: Frank, Steven (Law) fmailto:SWF5@pqe.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 3:25 PM 
To: Lafrenz, Donald J. 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Sharp, Shelly 
Subject: PG&E GRC - October workshop deck 
Importance: High 

Don, 

Per my voicemail, here is the deck that PG&E presented to folks in October who were 
interested in hearing about our NOI. 



Given the fact that many folks will likely be attending the January workshop that did not attend 
the October workshop, we are currently dusting this version off and refreshing it to make it 
current with the content of the Application. We are thinking about using a revised version at 
the January workshop, but before we got too far, we thought you might want to see this prior 
version in case you would like to give us any advice or direction concerning the upcoming 
workshop. 

Please feel free to give me a call if you'd like to discuss. 

With thanks, 

Steve Frank 

Steven Frank 
Law Department 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
(415) 973-6976 

PG&E hs committed to protecting,our customers' privacy. , To learn more, please visit http://www.pee.com/about/conr pany/privacy/custoroer/ 
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